Lumina Academy
Wilmington, NC
910-763-4636

Letter of Recommendation - Nicholaos Syrpis

August 14, 2014
Dear Sir/Madam,

Nick worked for our non-profit, Lumina Academy, for a period of time beginning in
October of 2012. He was, at that time, a full-time student at UNCW.

I found Nick to be a responsible young man, with excellent technology skills, who
enthusiastically threw himself into the work we needed him to do. He thought beyond
his job requirements, seeking to find ways to do more to support the work we were
doing. He was flexible, a good learner and creative problem solver, and was open to
constructive criticism.

He showed intellectual curiosity and openness to new information, as well as an interest
in, and concern for, others. A strong sense of ethics was evident in his work and
interactions with others.

I would highly recommend he be given any support possible as he follows the path of
his chosen profession.

Betsy J. Parker,
Project Manager
Lumina Academy



